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Dear Families, 

We would like to wish a Happy Eid to all of our 

families celebrating Eid al fitr. We have enjoyed 

hearing about how the children have been 

celebrating this special time.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week we welcomed Year 2 parents in to the school to share information 
about the Juniors. It has been the first time in several years that we have been 
able to do face to face meetings and provide a tour of the school, which 
included our cooking area and new library.  
Mr Whitfield and I also met to discuss transiton activities including the Y2 and 
Y3 disco!  
Our Curriculum 

Before Easter, we launched our Reading at Home project. The aim was to see 

how we could develop a partnership with families to support their children 

further, with their reading at home. When the parents involved were asked if 

they would recommend the project to others, they all said yes. 

‘Because it helped my child and I could see his progress and 

help him with words he couldn't pronounce/know the meaning of. 

It was also nice to spend some time with him on a 1:1 basis.’ 

‘It helped us to set up a routine for reading that we didn't have 

before. And we enjoyed spending some time together away from 

siblings.’ 



We will be starting the project again after half term, for a 

new group of children and families. Reading volunteers – 

we would love to invite parents in to listen to children 

read in school. If you are interested in helping us, please 

contact the main office. 

In Art, Year 3 have started to look at the artist Georgia 

O’Keefe. They know that her art work is inspired by 

flowers. 

We love finding out about all of the experiences and achievements that our 

children gain out of school too. 

   

 

 

Keep following us on twitter to see what 

happens on a day to day basis 

@NRJuniors 

I hope you enjoy your weekend.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

Together Everyone Achieves More  



*** Level 3 Teaching Assistant Post *** 

We are looking for a new member of support staff to join our fantastic team 
at Nevill Road Juniors. Please see the information below if you would like to 

know more  

https://greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-61436/ 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May – Y6 SATS week 

Friday 13th May – Y6 fish ‘n’ chip lunch / ice cream! 

- Make the rules day! 

Monday 23rd May – History ASPIRE Day - Jubilee Theme 

Friday 27th May – End of Term – Jubilee Celebration Day – whole 

school picnic and more! 

 

 

https://greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-61436/

